

Hartley Brook Primary Academy Hartley Brook Road, Sheffield, S5 0JF Tel: 0114 245 6882

www.astreahartleybrook.org
Principal: Claire Costello





3rd September 2025

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 choir

We are excited to announce we will be running an after-school choir for Y3 to Y6 children every Thursday. The club will start straight after school until 4pm in the KS1 hall. If your child would like to join our choir, please complete the permission slip below and return to the school office **by Friday 12th September**.

We will be taking part in the Young Voices concert at the arena after Christmas (more details to follow closer to the event). The concert will be allocated based on pupil's attendance both at school and at the after-school choir. The first choir meeting will be on **Thursday 18th September** and we will confirm which children have had places allocated via text on Friday 12th September. Please do note that in order to take part in the Young Voices Concert children will need to be allowed to be filmed as they make a video of the event which we have no control over.

If your year 5 or 6 child is allocated a place they will need to walk up to the KS1 entrance via the ramp and Y2 red class, to be taken to the KS1 hall. If your year 3 or 4 child is allocated a place they will go the gate with their class teacher and will then be collected by a member of staff. Children will need collecting from the main office gate at 4pm in the KS1 building.

Attendance at the choir is expected every week in order to prepare for the concert. Non- attendance may result in missing the concert.

Many Thanks,			
Mrs C Costello Principal			
	School Cho	<u>oir</u>	
I give permission for my child to join the after-school choir.		in class	
I confirm my child is allowed to ha	ve their photograph take	en and be published	on Twitter.
I will be collecting my child from th	ne KS1 entrance at 4pm		3 \$ 1 - 5
My child can walk home alone.	(Years 5 and 6 only)		
Signed	(par	ent/carer)	元,
Contact telephone:			